
mark your
calendars

Grand Opening/Ribbon Cutting 
Ceremony of the Sioux County 
Regional Airport
The Sioux County Regional Airport 
Board invites you to a Grand 
Opening/Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 
of the Sioux County Regional 
Airport. 
Date: Wednesday, Nov. 14, 10:30 am
Location: 3153 460th St. - Maurice
Lunch and self-guided tours 
following the ceremony.
Hope you can join us for this 
significant occasion!

An Evening with Kent Meyers
Date: Thursday, Nov. 8, 7:00 pm
Location: NCC Sheldon- Building A
Orange City Public Library, along 
with the 10 other libraries in Sioux 
County, has again organized 
this year’s One Book, One Sioux 
County program. One Book, One 
Sioux County has selected The 
Witness of Combines as this year’s 
countywide read. Kent Meyers, 
author of The Witness of Combines, 
will speak to Sioux County 
residents at NCC on November 8. 
More information can be found at 
onebookonesiouxcounty.org.
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The Sioux County Regional Airport Board 

invites you to a 

Grand Opening/Ribbon Cutting Ceremony of the 

Sioux County Regional Airport 
Wednesday, November 14 

10:30 a.m.  

3157 460th Street 
Maurice, Iowa 51036 

Lunch and Self-Guided Tours following the ceremony.   

Hope you can join us for this Significant Occasion!  

SIOUX COUNTY REGIONAL AIRPORT 
History, Purpose and Cooperation 

 

Discussions related to the need for a new regional airport to serve the Sioux 
County area began in 1999. At that time, local officials recognized that  
existing airport facilities could not safely accommodate current or future  
aeronautical demand. The area airports in Orange City, Hawarden, and Sioux 
Center all had constraints that limited usage and made them unable to  
accommodate larger planes. The constraints included runway lengths and 
widths, approach  minimums, gradient issues and site obstructions. These  
identified site constraints  precluded development or expansion of existing  
facilities to comply with federal design standards for larger aircraft. 
 
As a result of shared interest, a resource group was established, public  
meetings were held, potential locations for a new airport were evaluated  
and an Airport Feasibility Study was completed. 
 
In 2004, the Sioux County Regional Airport Agency (SCRAA) was created 
with a partnership agreement including Sioux County, the City of Orange City, 
and the City of Sioux Center. The agency’s purpose was to develop a new  
regional airport. The feasibility study was submitted to the Federal Aviation 
Administration (FAA) and accepted by the FAA in May 2005. Next, an airport 
master plan/layout plan, environmental assessment, and benefit/cost analysis 
were completed and accepted by the FAA.  
 
Land acquisition by SCRAA began in 2010 and was completed in December 
2013. In all, the SCRAA owns 492 acres, including property for a future  
crosswind runway. 
 
The new Sioux County Regional Airport was designed and constructed in  
phases over the past five years. The airport boasts a 5,500-ft. by 100-ft. runway 
and full-length taxiway, terminal building, apron area, multiple hangar  
buildings, equipment storage and maintenance building, paved access road  
and parking facilities. It is served by its own wastewater system, water system, 
fueling systems, rotating beacon, MALSR approach lighting system and  
all-weather observation station. 
 
Funding for the nearly $32 million project was provided by the partnership 
support of the FAA, Iowa Department of Transportation, project partners 
(Sioux Center, Orange City, and Sioux County), and private fundraising. 
 
The new Sioux County Regional Airport will begin operations in November 
2018 and is owned and operated by the SCRAA partnership. This modern,     
convenient, safe, and well-equipped airport facility will serve industry,  
business, medical, agricultural, charter, private air service, and other travel  
interests for decades into the future.  
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begin saving money on your energy bills now
•	 Set your thermostat on 68-70 degrees during the winter and 78-80 degrees during 

the summer.

•	 Check and change your furnace filter every one to three months.

•	 Keep obstructions away from the hot and cold air registers.

•	 Turn the temperature on your water heater to the lowest setting that still gives you 
hot water.

•	 Use the cold water cycle on the clothes washer when possible.

•	 Use cold water for cooking.  Heating water on the stove consumes less energy than 
using hot water from your water heater.

•	 Install a water saving, low flow showerhead. 

•	 Turn off lights when they are not in use.  If you have children, teach them to turn 
off lights and conserve energy.

•	 Clean the dust off the condenser coils at the back or bottom of the refrigerator 
once a year.  Dirty coils make the refrigerator work harder and use more electricity.

thanks for helping us stay green
The Cities of Orange City and Alton, along with NW IA Area Solid Waste Agency, want 
to thank their citizens for helping us all preserve our landfill. Your help came from 
the collection of over 18.6 tons of Household Hazardous Materials (HHM) over the 
last 8 years alone. This means that not only have we kept these materials out of our 
landfill, but these materials have not been put down our drains and contaminated 
our sanitary sewer system. You have saved the cities many dollars in landfill costs 
and/or sanitary sewer costs. Here are the pounds collected during HHM pickups here 
in Orange City:

So again, we want to thank you, our citizens, for your help! We look forward to 
serving you with another HHM pickup in 2019.

heading south for the winter
We know you don’t want to miss out on any of your important mail while you 
are vacationing in warmer climates. To receive your monthly utility bill directly, 
please contact the OCMU office at 707-4885 with your forwarding address. Our 
staff will make a temporary change to your billing address for the months you 
are away from Orange City.

2011 - 5,180 Pounds

2012 - 3,160 Pounds

2013 - 7,580 Pounds

2014 - 5,470 Pounds

2015 - 3,740 Pounds

2016 - 4,200 Pounds

2017 - 3,660 Pounds

2018 - 4,320 Pounds

SEASONAL
NO PARKING

OCT. 15 - APRIL 1
2:00 AM TO 6:00 AM
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City of Orange City
125 Central Ave SE  •   PO Box 406   •   Orange City, IA 51041   •   712.707.4885

cityoc@orangecityiowa.com   •   orangecityiowa.com

we want to light up your day
The City of Orange City wants to thank 
its electric customers with a coupon 
good for two LED bulbs. Compared to 
incandescent bulbs, ENERGY STAR® LEDs use up to 90 
percent less energy and save up to $80 in electricity over 
the life of the bulb.

Bring this coupon in to the Orange City office from 
November 1st through December 28th to receive two free 
LED bulbs.

Orange City Office hrs: 7 am - 4 pm

Bluestem Grill Open for Lunch
The Bluestem Grill is located inside 
Landsmeer Golf Clubhouse. 
Open to the public for lunch 
Tuesday through Friday from 11:00 
am until 1:30 pm 
Lunch specials available daily!

The City Offices will be closed 
on November 22nd and 23rd
For non-emergencies during that 
time, the OC Police Department 
may be contacted at 707-4251
For OC utility emergencies, 
please call 707-5000

stage is set for 2019 tulip queen pageant
The 2019 Tulip Queen Pageant will be held Monday, Nov. 12, at the Unity Christian 
Knight Center. Doors will open at 6:30 pm and the event will begin at 7:00 pm. 
Admission is $5 for all attendees, regardless of age or whether they choose to vote.

Candidates for the 2019 Tulip Queen include: Aarika Van Gelder, daughter of Larry 
and Phyllis Van Gelder; Allison Haverdink, daughter of Mark and Suzanne Haverdink; 
Emma De Groot, daughter of Don and Michelle Vaas; Jadeyn Schutt, daughter of 
Bruce and Amy Schutt; and Jadeyn Veltkamp, daughter of Brad and Susan Veltkamp.

Tulip Queen candidates will give presentations on Orange City and will be 
interviewed by both the judges and emcees of the event. Attendees will have the 
opportunity to cast their vote for the 2019 Tulip Queen during the pageant. The 2019 
Tulip Queen will be crowned as a conclusion to the event.

vision orange city public meeting 
set for november 6
Vision begins here and we want you to be a 
part of it. Our leadership and leading programs 
will showcase their updates and how they are 
working to make Orange City more beneficial to 
all. Come see how working together can solve 
problems, create new opportunities, and inspire 
others to do the same.

When: November 6, 6:30 - 8:00 pm   -    Where: Prairie WInds Event Center

help sinterklaas find his chair
Sinterklaas will visit the children on December 1 at the Town Hall, but his chair is 
missing. Have you seen it? It is an old church pulpit chair with wooden arms and legs 
and a burgundy velvet seat.

If you have any idea where it went, please contact Kathy with the Dutch Heritage 
Boosters at 712.737.7799 

$1 day pass
OC Area Fitness
 Limit one per person  Nov. 18-24, 2018

Decorative Sign Painting
Date: Monday, Nov. 19, 6:30 pm
Location: Orange City Public Library
One of our most popular adult 
programs is back! Register for 
this craft program just in time for 
holiday decorating or gifting. Sign 
up online at orangecityiowa.com/
go/library or in the library. Hurry, 
registration is limited. 
More Info: Contact Amanda 
with questions at director@
orangecitylibrary.com                         
or 712-707-4302.


